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Industry Appeals again to Avoid Brexit Plunge

Signatories from Chemicals-related Organizations Included 
CEFIC and the UK Chemical Industry Association CIA

As the UK Parliament on Thursday grasped one of its last chances to make 
sense ofBrexit amid what appeared to be gathering darkness, European and 
UK business and industry leaders appealed to MPs to “immediately avert” a 
no-deal exit from the EU, to avoid major disruption of supply chains across 
all industries and to protect jobs.

While affected companies will have breathed a sigh of relief late in the day that a 
leap from the cliff has been prevented for now, Parliament’s decision to delay Brexit 
for an undefined period with no clear course is unlikely to have been satisfying.

The calls of desperation issued earlier in the week followed numerous other appeals 
to lawmakers and negotiators over the past two years  to think about the security of 
supply chains now rather than focus on possible trade deals far in the future.

In their open letter to the MPs gathered in London, trade organizations from 
several sectors stressed that companies on both sides of the Channel have 
benefited from over 40 years of economic integration and 25 years of the single 
market and that value chains have become so closely intertwined that a no-deal 
Brexit would lead to chaos.

Industry bodies signing the paper – signatories from chemicals-related 
organizations included the European Chemical Industry Council CEFIC and the 
UK Chemical Industries Association CIA – reiterated earlier warnings that a no-deal 
Brexit would have “disastrous consequences for businesses and citizens on both 
sides.”

Delays at customs and disrupted supply of all goods, including foods and medicines, 
would affect communities and incur significant costs for businesses and 
governments alike would be the order of the day, they said.

“In many areas,” the text continues, “businesses do not yet know the trading 
conditions they will be operating in, and smaller companies are already 


